
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Friday 17th May 2024 

 

                                                                                        
 

                          
 
                                                        This week                                                                        

 

Hedgehog class have 100% attendance this is a brilliant achievement. Well done! 

                       
Paddington bear will stay in Hedgehog class. Keep up the good work Hedgehog class! 

 You are super stars! 
 

Reception:  
This week in Reception we were very lucky to have Zoo Lab come in and the children got to see 
and feel some of the amazing creatures that came. In maths we have been looking at halving 
shapes and numbers and share different amounts equally. 

YEAR 1: 

In Maths we have been learning about capacity. Click on the link below to learn more! 

https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/topics/zt9k7ty/articles/zp8crdm 

 

In Science we have been describing the properties of ice and comparing it to water. Can you try 
and make an ice balloon at home and talk about how it feels? 

 

YEAR 2: 
 
We have been writing a letter of complaint about Mr & Mrs Twit, who have proven to be very difficult neighbours to 
live next door to. 
We have also been learning to use directional and positional language and mapping out routes from one position to 
another. 
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School Website 
Please visit the school website and open pages on how to keep your child’s 
digital footprint safe online at   www.rgreeninf.brent.sch.uk. Visit parent 
info, NSPCC and Child net. 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
Thank you for making your children walk alongside their scooters and 
bicycles in the playground. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
That’s all from me for this week. 
Have a safe and relaxing weekend! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 


